TOWN OF NORFOLK
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION
February 8, 2024, 5:00pm

MINUTES
By Zoom
Present: Libby Borden, Larry Hannafin, Kate Johnson, Marie Lowe, Tom McGowan, Christal
Preszler, Jon Riedeman, Brett Robbins, Michael Selleck, Robert Whipple
Absent: Trish Deans, Sue Frisch,
Guests: Matt Riiska, Rachel Roth, Lauren Valentino

Libby Borden called the meeting to order at 5:02 pm.
The minutes of the January 11, 2024 meeting were unanimously approved.
The commission decided to have at least one in-person meeting every quarter.

Michael described the EDC initiative, Norfolk Looking Forward, and urged the EDC members to submit
ideas and attend the meeting at the Hub on February 19" at 6:00 pm.

Kate reported that the Haystack Woods road was complete and the bids package was ready to go
out.

Marie said that The Community Association clean-up day is April 27" and the Association is
planning another sculpture event in June.

Matt reported that City Meadow did not need further applications from Wetlands and that $110K
had been anonymously contributed to complete the 2024 maintenance work.

He said that Carl Nilsen has been hired as the new ZEO.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:35.
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